
   
  
  
  

 

June 5, 2024 

Dear Hamilton Police Service Board,   

I am writing to you on behalf of the planning committee for the upcoming 4th Annual Project First to 
Respond, Women’s Only Golf Tournament taking place on September 12th, 2024, at Southbrook Golf & Country 
Club.  

Project First to Respond is focused on raising funds for local organizations to support a wide array of 
needs within the community it serves.  Over the past three years, Project First to Respond has raised over 
$131,000 in support of much needed women’s programming in our community. The committee is made up of 
past and present first responders and its name symbolizes the unity and prompt action of first responders to 
help when there is a need.   This year, our group will join forces with the team at Mission Services to raise 
much needed funds for Inasmuch House – the first women’s shelter in Canada, and a part of the Hamilton 
community for over 50 years.  

Inasmuch House, is a safe haven for women and non-binary people with or without children in their care 
who are experiencing abuse and/or homelessness. Inasmuch House provides a safe place to stay while they 
rebuild their lives and return to the community. The goal isn’t just to house women, non-binary people, and 
children, but to help them regain the confidence and strength to live a healthy and independent life again. 

Please consider supporting us as the Cart Sponsor of 4th Annual Project First to Respond, Women’s Only 

Golf Tournament for $1000.  As a sponsor, your business will receive: 

 Logo at Golfer Registration 

 Logo on Social Media, Event Website, Post-Event Impact Report 

 Logo on Sponsor Card in Golfer’s Swag Bag 

 Logo on every Golf Cart 

 Opportunity to include items in Golfer’s Swag Bags 

Alternatively, please see the attached Sponsorship Deck with additional ways you can help.  We are 
welcoming raffle prizes, silent auction items and other ways to sponsor.  We appreciate any contribution and 
will highlight your business at every opportunity. We hope that you will consider our request for support. Please 
contact me at the information below should you wish to contribute to this event. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Alexis Petrovic 

905-537-1888 

Project First to Respond Committee 

Alexis Petrovic, Andrea Torrie, Jo-Ann Savoie, Kelly Frapporti & Robin Abbott  

 


